
From: Anon ymous <dewal93@gmail.com> 

Date: Feb 5, 2016 11:18:09 PM 

Subject: Opinion on broadband 

To: kapilhanda@trai.gov.in 

im just a consumer,and all you need to define minimum speed is to try using that speed yourself. 

currently im on 512 Kbps,and it was a pain even sending this email to you. 

the infrastructure exists to support a minimum of 2 Mbps broadband speed,which,if i recall 

correctly,was to be implemented by january 2015. 

honestly,i thought TRAI was going to announce the minimum 2 Mbps soon. 

For the sake of a millions of consumers,i urge you to reconsider defining broadband as greater 2 

Mbps. 

Yours truly, 

Dewal Majithia 

your average indian consumer 
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